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Medical Insurance Verification 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The York Suburban School Board requires that parent(s)/guardian(s) of students, who participate in an 
interscholastic athletic program, band program, and/or designated extracurricular program, prior to the 
student’s participation, provide proof of insurance comparable to the student accident insurance available 
through the district; OR, if uninsured, purchase the student accident insurance available through the district.   
 
If needed, the link to purchase the student accident insurance available through the district is found 
on the YSSD webpage (www.yssd.org) under the Parent tab, under “Student Accident Insurance 
Brochure” or follow the link below: 
 

http://goo.gl/mURMUw 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 717-885-1270.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew J. Marshall 
Athletic Director 
 
 

http://www.yssd.org/
http://goo.gl/mURMUw

